
Minutes of the Meeting of the 2000 IAGSDC
General Membership Meeting

Baltimore, MD
July 3, 2000

00-01 Call to order and State of the Association Address

The meeting was called to order at 12:47 PM by Chair Darrell Ertzberger.  Darrell 
welcomed the General Membership and presented his State of the Association Address, 
which included the following highlights:

• Introduction of Executive Board Officers
• Thank you to Crack the Crab Committee for an incredible convention
• Financial status of the Association
• Club Membership status

• 55 Full Member Clubs
• 1 Associate Member Club
• 6 Affiliate Member Clubs

• Welcome to new Affiliate Member Club
• Bathing Beauties, The from New York City, NY

• Convention Advisory Committee Update
• Development of Financial Guidelines for Convention Manual

• Future Convention Locations
• 2001 Vancouver, BC
• 2002 Toronto, ON
• 2003 San Diego, CA
• 2004 Phoenix, AZ

• Petersen Fund Committee Activity
• Lights, Camera, Liner Action Financial Report
• Report from Callerlab Convention

(Please see Minutes of the 2000 IAGSDC Executive Board Meeting for details.)

0.2 Challenges for the future:  Membership Growth and Financial Stability

• Membership Growth:  During the past year the membership of the IAGSDC 
has remained static.  However, the membership is beginning to show slight 
signs of declining.  Individuals and clubs are encouraged to recruit new 
members in their respective areas.  Clubs were reminded that Petersen Trust 
Funds are available to assist with these recruiting efforts.

• Financial Stability:  There is a projected decline in IAGSDC income due to 
reduced badge sales and a potential slight decline in membership.  Clubs 
were once again encouraged to support the IAGSDC budget by participating 
in the Banner Dance Program and by increasing overall membership.

00-03 Adjourn

Chair Darrell Ertzberger adjourned the meeting at 1:13 PM.
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